
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Corporate Announcement         Date: January 25, 2024 
 
Sub: Notice pursuant to Regulation 51 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 
  
Please be informed that Indiabulls Commercial Credit Limited (“ICCL”) has received the no objection letter 
(“NOC”) from the Reserve Bank of India (“RBI”) for the proposed change in its name to “Sammaan Finance 
Limited”. The Company is now in process of getting the necessary approvals from the office of Registrar of 
Companies, NCT of Delhi and Haryana.  
 
Concept behind the name “Sammaan” 
 
As a financial services company, it wants to keep respect at the heart of its business. The Company wishes to 
showcase respect to everyone it touches, irrespective of their socio-economic status. Keeping “Respect” as the 
bedrock of how it does business and conducts itself, it resonates with the prefix “Sammaan”. 
 
We request you to take the above on record and disseminate the same on your website.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly 
for Indiabulls Commercial Credit Limited  
 
 


